Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject Bulletin No.
Master File Record Purge P-953

Date
September 2, 1997

OSC did not purge the master file records the weekend of August 29, 1997 as stated in
Bulletin P-952.

The purge has been rescheduled for the weekend of September 5, 1997,




